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Statement by the Federal Democratic Republic of Ethiopia on the Universal Periodic Review of the Kingdom of Denmark
Madam President,  

Ethiopia welcomes the delegation of Denmark to the UPR Working Group and thanks to it for the national report.
We commend Denmark for the steps taken in fulfilling its human rights commitments under international law. The adoption of an ambitious climate bill to reduce greenhouse gas emissions by 70% by 2030 and climate neutrality by 2050 is on top. 
We also recognize the priority accorded to Early Childhood Education, increasing the number of persons with disabilities in employment and Care and support persons with special needs to find work. 
Ethiopia wishes to recommend Denmark:

1. Redouble efforts on gains in the Universal Health coverage through leaving no one behind; and 
2. Maintain its global commitment to an ODA through its steadfast support via the Danish Development Cooperation. 

We wish Denmark every success in this review. 

I thank you

